
   
 

   
 

      Shauna McCosh FNP, CNM, DNP 

         3201 N  Ridge Loop 
         Silver City, NM 88061 

Phone: 575 - 388 - 4251 
Fax: 575 - 388 – 4514 

 
 

 

Dear Patients, 

 Shauna is retiring! We will be closing our doors on 11/22/2024. 

 

 Silver city has several options for primary care: Gila Family Health, 

Silver Health, Cassie Health Center, and HMS clinics. Please consider 

establishing care at one of these places over the next couple of months and 

have them send us a records transfer request. 

 

 Paper chart print printouts are $25 and require a week’s notice. Faxed 

transfers to another provider’s offices have no charge but will also take a 

weeks’ notice.  

 

 Our staff is limited, and our hours may vary. Please leave a voicemail and 

we will return your call at our earliest opportunity, 

 

Thank you for 11 years of community support! 

 

Sincerely, 

Shauna McCosh and the La Clinica staff. 
 

 
 

          

 

 

 

  


